
January 28, 2008 
 
 
 
The Ellettsville, Indiana, Town Council met for an Administrative Meeting on Monday, 
January 28, 2008, at the Fire Department Training and Conference Room.  Dan Swafford 
called the meeting to order at 2:05 p.m.   
 

Council Members present:  Dan Swafford, President; Dianna S. Bastin, Vice-President; 
David Drake, Brian Mobley and Phillip Smith. Sandra Hash, Clerk Treasurer was also 
present.    
 
Supervisors present:  Jim Davis, Gary Darland, Frank Nierzwicki, Mike Farmer, Jeff 
Farmer and Rick Coppock, Town Engineer attended the meeting. 
 
The Council met with the Supervisors to discuss on going department activities.   
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:40 p.m. 
 
 
              
Dan Swafford, President    Dianna S. Bastin, Vice-President 
 
 
             
David Drake      Brian Mobley 
 
 
             
Phillip Smith      Sandra C. Hash, Clerk-Treasurer 


